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Comments: Climbing, hiking, and other outdoor activitiez (including water sports) should all be encouraged on

national forest and parks land.  I advocate for a minimalist approach  (two anchor bolts at the top of each pitch).

The quality of 316 stainless steel and appropriate wedge or glue in anchors make a minimal impact on

environment, greatly increase safety and can be painted camouflaged to match surrounding terrain.  This

removes the use of tree anchors.  Often nonclimbers are completely unaware of such placements.  Most

nonseacoast placements with 316 stainless steel gear will not need replacement for at least a generation.   Allow

climbing to promote an appreciation of nature and help combat our epidemic of obesity and diabetes in this

nation by encouraging  safe and minimal impact practices

 


